MONGOLIAN BOXING
FEDERATION
No: /44

2023.06.08

ANOUNCENMENT
Dear Presidents and Secretary Generalis,

The East Asian Youth Games - 2023 is taking place in Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia
between the 16" — 23" of August 2023.

It is with great regret that we are letting you know that “Ulaanbaatar Cup - 2023
International Boxing Tournament is cancelled due to the Host City Contract, clause:

“No Inconsistent Activities”

The City and the Noc hereby confirm that no international or domestic
sporting events without connection with the Games shall take place within the City
during the month preceding the Opening Ceremony and the month following the
Closing Ceremony of the Games.

The Host City Contract clause is attached. We thank you for your kind
understanding.

Batnasan Tsoodol

Secretary General

#212, Central Sports Palace,
Baga toiruu-55, Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia
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olianboxing@yahoo.com




